PLANNING BOARD MEETING OF 1/16/90 Minutes

Present were D. Perkins, M. Mcculloch, V. Pendexter, and W. Stickney.

Also present was W. Neal.
Minutes of the Dec. 18,1989 were read and accepted.

Noted that meeting of Jan. 2, 1990 was not held as a meeting because there

was not a quorum available.

A review of the ordinance terms (definitions) was held.



